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Primary 4 Newsletter – Term 1
Welcome back! I hope you all enjoyed your summer holidays and are looking forward to an exciting first term in P4! Our topic this term will be ‘Electricity and Sound’ with a focus on sustainable communities. We are reading “The Iron Giant” as a class and are using this is a context for reading skills work in class.
If you have not provided these already please could you make sure your child has the following items in school labelled with their name;
· P.E kit and gym shoes, Painting apron/overall for craft activities

· Rainy day activity

· A personal reader for STAR (Sit Together And Read) time (this can be a library book)
· Children are also encouraged to bring a water bottle to school.
This term our gym is first thing on Wednesday morning with Miss Munro.  We ask that pupils come to school in their gym kit if possible and bring their uniform to change into afterwards. We will also have Mr Potter for Art on a Monday and Miss Miller for Dance on a Tuesday. Any homework for the week will be given out on a Tuesday and should be returned for the following Monday.
This year in P4M we have a reading tree which currently has no leaves!  Please support us in encouraging your child to read regularly for enjoyment at home.  This can be books they already have at home or a book from the school library which we hope to sign out next Monday during paired reading.  Each time a child finishes a book they can add a leaf with their name, the book name and the date onto our reading tree.  We will keep you up to date with how our reading tree is blossoming over the year on our class blog.
Our class blog can be found at this address; https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/as/macfarlanep4/ and the password this term will be (see paper copy) 
Dates for your diary;

Tuesday 19th September 2017 – ALEC Caravan
Tuesday 26th September 2017 – Parents Night (Late)

Thursday 28th September 2017 – Parents Night (Early)

Friday 29th September 2017 – MacMillan Coffee Morning and Afternoon 

If you have any queries or questions please feel free to contact me either using the Home/School Diary or by contacting the school office.

Many thanks,
Miss MacFarlane (
